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29th July 2018—17th Sunday in Ordinary Time —Year B 

a!{{ ¢La9{ 
Saturday Vigil 28th July 
сǇƳ /ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ōȅ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ  
сΦолǇƳ   wƛŎƘŀǊŘ ²ƛŘƳŀƴ LƴǘŜƴǝƻƴǎ  
 
Sunday 29th July 
17th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
лфΦлл {ǳǎŀƴ IŜǊōŜǊǘ LƴǘŜƴǝƻƴǎ  
 
ммΦлл tŜƻǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ 
 
Monday 30th July  

bƻ Ƴŀǎǎ 
  
Tuesday 31st July 
St Ignatius of Loyola, Priest 

лфΦол tŜǘŜǊ aŎ5ƻƴŀƎƘ wLt 
нǇƳ wŜǉǳƛŜƳ ŦƻǊ aŀǊƛŀ tǊƛŜǎǘ wLt 
 
Wednesday 1st August 
St Alphonsus de Liguori, Bishop,  

Doctor of the Church 
лфΦол   

Please remember to switch off your mobile phone before Mass 
God deserves all our attention  Thank you. 

                                            
Important Contacts.  

Hospital / Home visits.  Sick Communion, Baptism Preparation 
If you are sick or going into hospital and would like a visit or  Holy  Communion,  
call the office on 0118 978 0348 or call Fr. David.  
Baptisms—see Fr. David after Mass on any Sunday for further details 
Other Priests in the area : Fr Marcus Brisley  01252 876820 
Fr. Danny Mc Avoy  01344 425729,   Fr Kevin Bidgood 01344 620591 
Safeguarding:  Richard Roberts 0118 978 9059  
SVP: David Thomas 07786 492948  

 
 
Thursday 2nd August  
лфΦол  ¢ƻƳ aŀŘŘŜƴτŦƻǊ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ 
 
Friday  3rd August 
лфΦол /ƭŀƛǊŜ IŜƴŘȅ LƴǘŜƴǝƻƴǎ   
Saturday  4th August 
St John Mary Vianney, Priest  
лфΦол DŜƻǊƎƛƴŀ {ƘƛǇǎŜȅ wLt 
 
/ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ŀƊŜǊ Ƴŀǎǎ ǳƴǝƭ млΦол 
  
Saturday Vigil 4th August 
сǇƳ /ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ōȅ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ  
сΦолǇƳ   tŜƻǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ 
 
Sunday 5th August 
18th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
лфΦлл {ƘŀƴŜ IŀƳƳƻƴŘ wLt  
 
ммΦлл  [ǳŎƛŀ .ǊǳƴŜǩ wLt 

Parish Office Opening Times :- Tuesday to Friday, 08.30 to 13.30    
The Parish Office is closed all day Monday.  
Your Parish Administrator, Una Smith, can be contacted on  Tel: 0118 978 0348  
or email , wokingham@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk   

 

As children we were fascinated by the miracle 
of the feeding of the five thousand.  Like a  
circus audience trying to spot the mechanics 
behind a woman seemingly being sawn in 
half, we tried to spot the mechanics of Jesus’ 
miracles. As we grow in faith and maturity we 
realise that the mechanics of Jesus’ miracles 
are not in question, more important is the 
lesson they aim to highlight. 

 
The feeding of the five thousand is a lesson in trust and faith. If we hunger for what 
is right, Jesus tells us that God will provide what we need. This perhaps is hard to 
believe, especially when we have prayed hard and not had our prayer granted. If 
God promises to provide, why does he leave many of our prayers unanswered?  
We are well used to the reply to this question of course.” If our prayers weren’t  
answered,” we are told, “then it means God knows a better way for us.” Whilst this 
answer might feel a little frustrating, the truth remains that when we look back at 
life, we realise what a mercy it was that some of our prayers were not answered. We 
think we know what is best for us, but we can only make our prayers from our own 
insular and human agenda and not from God’s universal perspective.  
 
God can often provide little miracles in our day-to-day lives that we tend not to  
appreciate, because they are not necessarily what we have prayed for.   Start to  
notice how God provides in ways we wouldn’t expect. “Trust in the Lord with all your 
heart, and do not rely on your own insight. In all your ways acknowledge him and he 
will make straight your paths (Proverbs 3: 5-6) 



In your prayers, please remember all those who have recently 
died. Also pray for all who are sick, in  hospital or housebound  
especially  Pam Sheridan, Mary Ann Froude, Daniel Sutton, Hugh 
Dwan,  Joseph Nemeth, Natalie Mahon, Stephen Sweeney, Sarah 

White, Daniel Neylon and  Sr Veronica.  

 

Last Week’s Collection : 
Standing Orders: £1325 
Envelopes: £177 C ash: £689 
Thank you for your Contribution      
Portsmouth Diocese  Charity No: 246871 

Marriage Care is a Catholic charity which 
helps couples improve their relationship 
when things aren’t going so well.  They 
have local skilled relationship counsellors 
who are trained to listen and support  
couples. For further information visit 
www.marriagecare.org.uk  - or for an  
appointment phone 0800 389 3801 

  

Flame, 2nd March 2019—Booking for Flame is now open! This is a highlight national 
event for Catholic young people in Wembley Arena, featuring inspirational  
international speakers, award winning music and celebrating faith and the young 
Church. Last year 350 people attended from Portsmouth Diocese, joining over 8000 
people from all over the UK. Ages 14 - 25. Please email the parish office to register. 

Corpus Christi ‘200 Club’  
Congratulations to the June and July  
winners—Ticket Numbers 192 and 160 
Perhaps you would like to join our club? 
Lots of numbers are available if you 
would a) like to help with parish funds 
and b) have a chance to win the  
£50 monthly draw prize.  There are  
application forms at the back of  
the church—£12 per number per year 

Registration is now open for next September’s First Holy Communion Programme. 
The classes are open to children of registered parishioners who are regular mass 
attenders and whose children have been attending Children’s Liturgy.  Please speak to 
Fr David after weekend masses. 

First Holy Communion Preparation. Would you like to assist in preparing our  
children for First Holy Communion? Catechists  urgently needed for next year’s course. 
If you are interested in this very important ministry please see Fr David. 

Would you like to be an Altar Server? There 
will be a training session for you to learn 
how to be an Altar Server on Saturday 15th 
September at 4pm in the church.   
Jeremy Best and Fr David will look forward 
to teaching you. 

For Health and Safety reasons, would parents please ensure that their children do not 
use the school playground  equipment before and after the weekend masses.  The 
church has permission to use the playground for car parking only.   

Thank you for your understanding. 

For the first time ever Alpha Youth will be coming to Corpus Christi Wokingham this  
autumn 2018.  It is a series which explores life, faith, meaning and a way for our young  
people to get answers to those nagging questions.   If you are aged between 11 – 18 
years and are interested, please call Wokingham Parish Office on 0118 978 0343 or 
email:- wokingham@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk.   See our posters for more information 

Join Fanning the Flame Catholic Mission for a week of faith, fun and fellowship in the 

beautiful New Forest, to learn about our incredible Catholic faith, come together in 

friendship and have a lot of (silly) fun! 20-24th August for ages 10-25 years. See our 

poster for more information and how to book.  

Thinking about Prayer—One of the notable aspects of any saint’s life is the amount of 
time they devoted to prayer. Even the most active saints, like St Theresa of Avila, or 
Mother Teresa devoted a significant proportion of their time to formal prayer in       
community, quite apart from any time that they spent in private devotions.  Just as on 
a purely human level, engaging in any activity makes us more expert at it, so also those 
who maintain a healthy prayer life are ‘better’ at it. Or to put it a better way: if we 
spend time with people, we get to know them better: so if we spend time with God, we 
will know Him better.  Many of us, I fear, are inclined to think of prayer as something 
we do for God. But we are reminded in several prefaces that this is not so ‘You have no 
need of our praise, but our desire to thank you is itself your gift’. Since God loves us 
very much, and desires our good estate, he desires that we should be close to him, that 
we should prepare ourselves to be with him forever. Our prayer is pleasing to God not 
because it augments his glory, but because it enables us to draw closer to Him, who is 
the only source of true joy.  For prayer is the breath of our life in God.                            

¢ŀƪŜƴ ŦǊƻƳ  ƘǧǇΥκκǿǿǿΦǇƻǊǘǎƳƻǳǘƘŘƛƻŎŜǎŜΦƻǊƎΦǳƪκŜƴŜǿǎκƛǎǎǳŜмфмΦǇƘǇ 

Sing a New Song: Next prayer meeting is Thursday 9 August  at 8 pm in the Keenan 
Rooms. Please join our time of prayer, intercession, reflection, Bible readings and 
especially, fellowship. We look forward to seeing you – new people are always very 
warmly welcome! 
ϥΦΦΦ .Ŝ ŬƭƭŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ {ǇƛǊƛǘΣ  ǎǇŜŀƪƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƻƴŜ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ ǇǎŀƭƳǎΣ ƘȅƳƴǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǎƻƴƎǎ 
ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ {ǇƛǊƛǘΦ {ƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƪŜ ƳǳǎƛŎ ŦǊƻƳ ȅƻǳǊ ƘŜŀǊǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘΣ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ 
ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ DƻŘ ǘƘŜ CŀǘƘŜǊ ŦƻǊ ŜǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴƎΣ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŀƳŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ [ƻǊŘ WŜǎǳǎ 

mailto:wokingham@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk

